
Hello ladies!

I am not one to say that time goes fast, but this month has raced by me! I have my
WIP to finish and Margaret’s Friendship Blocks after I make sure that my real estate
clients are well taken care of and the garden/yard and and and !!! It’s funny that when
people ask me what I want, I usually say “Time!” to get all my work and projects done!
Anyone else feel that way??

The Mexican Fiesta at my house was well-attended and I heard many compliments on
the food that my husband and brother prepared - thank you for those as compliments
go far with them. It was a warm day but with the fans going and plenty of ice cold
drinks, we did okay! Thank you for coming!

Anyone go to the quilt event in Wallsburg last week? What a wonderful venue with the
big barn, lots of shade trees and a large pond! I took my mom and we enjoyed running
into members of our guild and doing some shopping. And wouldn’t you know it - I found
a vintage iron that does not auto-turn-off at the garage sale off the back of the barn for
a few dollars. I hate surprises - like irons that decide to turn off or just don’t heat so now I
have a backup in case I (or the cat) drop or break mine :)

I hope that you are all staying cool and doing lots of sewing! I am signing off in hopes of
getting my WIP and Margaret’s blocks done by the guild meeting!!

Thank you!
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Hoping that most of you will be able to attend Quilt Fest in August at the Layton
Convention Center, even if just for one day! You can still sign up for classes and other
events. Go to UtahQuiltGuild.org.

If anyone is going to enter a quilt in the show, I will be delivering entries on Monday, July
29 and I will be happy to take yours down with me. Just let me know for sure by
Sunday night. They need to be turned into a pickup location by Friday, August 3 or in
person by August 9 and this is my best day to do so.

Don't forget to enter your quilts in the county fair next Monday., July 29

Barb Murdock
Area Rep

UQG State News

Friendship Block Exchange
For the Friendship Block Exchange this month, we are catching up on everyone's

blocks so far this year. As a reminder we have been given Sandy's, Christina's,

Lara's, Natasha's, Paige's and Margaret's blocks to work on. We look forward to

seeing Cindy's block in September. 

It has been exciting to see everyone's blocks so far and imagine the possibilities

when they will be put together. Thanks for trusting each other to be creative and

helpful. Thanks for giving us the opportunities to try new things or remember how

to do things we have done in the past. 

Please contact Christina Williams, 571-239-0171, with any questions you have. Happy

Sewing!!!

http://utahquiltguild.org/
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For the rest of the calendar year, we’d like to continue to support Quilts for Kids (SLC
Chapter) and the Meals on Wheels (Wasatch County) program by:

A. Quilting and Binding a QFK quilt sandwich (on your long-arm OR domestic machine)
B. Donating kids’ fabrics:
1. 100% cotton novelty prints and solids for quilt tops
 2. 1.5 yards x WOF for backings
 C. Sewing another Meals on Wheels’ placemat kit (in your own home)

The extra completed wheelchair quilts were recently delivered and much
appreciated: 
·        3 to the Wasatch County Senior Center
·      16 to the Veteran’s Hospital in Salt Lake City

Thanks to Carol and Doug Hunt for confirming the need for and delivering the
wheelchair quilts to the Veterans!

Charity Quilts

PLEASE bring any completed QFK or

Placemat Kits or Fabric donations to the

August 1st meeting. We will have more QFK

and Placemat kits available for you to take

home that evening!

Our goal is to finish up and deliver the rest

of the Placemat Kits before Labor Day.

Sandy Hindy and Natasha Endito
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We are planning on 8 Open Sew Days

for 2024, taking place at either Deonn's

house or Paige’s. The next one will be

August 17 @ Deonn’s from 9-4.

Deonn’s address is  972 S 770 E

 Bring a lunch and any

snacks to share :)

Create a quilt or other article that appears

to be “woven”.

This may be the illusion of fabric weaving

atop and beneath other fabrics to create

the look, or it may be the literal weaving of

fabrics or other fibers together. 

Think: Woven—Linked—Knit Together;

interpret however you’d like!

· Quilts must be no smaller than 24" x 24",

but may be as large as you desire.

· All Articles must be completed by Guild

Meeting on **NOVEMBER 6TH** in order to

display and enter the contest.
(NOTE THE DATE CHANGE!)

· Prizes will be awarded for participation.

Cash prizes for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place

Viewer’s Choice awards.

Contact Deonn Stott with any questions.

See details on the member page of the

HVQ website -

www.hebervalleyquilters.com

Our next meeting will be:
August 1 @ 6:30 pm

Bowcut Room
Wasatch County Library

2024 Design Challenge: 

"WOVEN"
THE CHALLENGE: 

Open Sew Days

Meeting Info

Looking Ahead

Please Bring

August UFO Project or your $$
Completed placemats or QFK kits

Sew Day @ Deonn’s - August 17



Sharon Johnson

LuAnn Weaver

Laurel Rail

Margaret Schloss

Tara Fell
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Leadership 

Birthdays

President: Paige Douglas 
Vice Pres/President Elect: Cindy Blackburn 

Treasurer: Carol Hunt 
Historian: Deonn Stott 
Newsletter: Ali Rogers

Social Media: Desiree Muheim 
Zoom: Andrea Hicken 

UFO Chair: Tamara Ellis 
Charity : Sandy Hindy & Natasha Endito 

Design Challenge: Deonn Stott 
Friendship Exchange: Christina Williams 

Round Robin: The guild needs you! 
Retreat: Jane Leaphart & Tamara Ellis 

Birthdays: Teresa Gamboa 
Door Prizes: Barb Murdock 

Be sure to join the Heber Valley Quilters 
Facebook Group for Sew’n’Tell photos
and between-guild interaction and fun! August 7

August 8

August 11

August 23

August 24

https://www.facebook.com/groups/460204497700352
https://www.facebook.com/groups/460204497700352

